
TO:                Email Address 

FROM:          Local Systems Bureau 

SUBJECT:    June 15th IIJA Meeting Recording and Slides Are Available 

DATE:           June 17, 2022 

  

Cities, Counties & Consultants: 

Thank you to those that were able to join us for the June 15th Teams Meeting hosted by the 
Transportation Development Division, Local Systems Bureau and Systems Planning Bureau 
regarding the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) recommendations to the Iowa 
Transportation Commission. 

For those that were unable to attend or would like a copy of the presentation slides, we have posted 
them to the Local Systems IIJA Information page (https://iowadot.gov/local_systems/IIJA-
Information). 

Please reach out to any of us in Local Systems if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Iowa DOT, Local Systems Bureau 
https://iowadot.gov/local_systems/contact-us 

 

https://iowadot.gov/local_systems/IIJA-Information?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://iowadot.gov/local_systems/IIJA-Information?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://iowadot.gov/local_systems/contact-us?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

	TO:                Email Address
	FROM:          Local Systems Bureau
	SUBJECT:    June 15th IIJA Meeting Recording and Slides Are Available
	DATE:           June 17, 2022

